
 

Classified 
 
AMISH-MADE DOLLS for sale: 14 inch tradi-
tionally dressed boy or girl with moveable 
arms and legs. $35.00 plus $2.50 postage & 
handling. The Quilt Cottage, 1004 W Worley, 
Columbia, MO 65201. 
 
LISTS OF PATTERNS AVAILABLE: Send self-
addressed legal size envelope with two 
stamps for lists of patterns available. 
Nancy Page, Nancy Cabot, Kansas City Star, 
Hearth & Home etc. Wilma Smith, P.O. Box 
155, Crawfordsville, OR 97336. 
 
WANTED - Old Wheeler, Brooks, Needlecraft & 
Ann Cabot catalogues to buy or borrow for 
copying. Wilma Smith, Box 155, Crawfords-
ville, OR 97336. 
QUILTERS' JOURNAL now available wholesale 
to shops & guilds. The magazine for quilt 
and textile historians & lovers. Write 
JOURNAL Box 270, Mill Valley, CA 94942. 
 

PRAIRIE QUILT ALBUM . Twenty 14 inch blocks 
drafted to exact size. Half piece and half 
applique. Eleven original designs by the 
author. $8.95 plus $2.00 postage & hand-
ling. Wholesale inquiries welcome. Becky 
Lousch, 2102 Meadowlark, Emporia, KS 66801 
 
FEATHERED STAR DESIGN information sought. 
Also slides & descriptions (quilters' 
names, dates, locations etc) Please contact 
me if you have information or slides to 
share. Marsha McClosky, 2151 7th Ave W, Se-
attle WA 98119 
 
QUILTING BOOKS UNLIMITED: Receive your free 
catalog on request. Postage paid in U.S. We 
carry the unusual - museum catalogs, re-
gional samplers, histories. Roberts' Quilt-
works, 156 S Gladstone, Aurora, IL 60506. 
 
Please mention the JOURNAL when placing an 
order. Advertising rates: 25' per word, 
prepaid. 
 

Our thanks to Carol Crabbe and Wilma Smith 
who sent the following article from LADIES' 
HOME JOURNAL, Nov 1956. 
 
Berkeley, Calif  
Dear Journal Editors: Years ago, before I 
was married, I sent for a Bible-quilt pat-
tern in your beloved magazine, and then 
laid it away with a vague dream of "some-
day". 
In 1950 our daughter arrived, and the in-

spiration for the Bible quilt was renewed. 
I carboned off the picture blocks and sent 
them to aunts, great-aunts, grandmothers 
and family members willing to tackle the 
job (out of love, of course!) Then I turned 
the completed twelve blocks over to the 
church quilting group here. 
What a lucky little girl we have to own 

such an heirloom. A million thanks for the 
idea and pattern which came from you! 
Sincerely, Margaret Taylor 
 
 
in 1956 the Bible Quilt pattern could have 
been ordered for 25 cents from the Refer-
ence Library, LADIES' HOME JOURNAL, In-
dependence Square, Philadelphia 5 Penn. 
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